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14 October 2013 

 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 206A/B/L and TH-67 
 
SUBJECT: REPLACEMENT OF TAIL ROTOR BLADES P/N 206-016-201-131 and 

206-016-201-135 BY VAN HORN COMPOSITE TAIL ROTOR BLADES 
P/N 2062200-301. 

 
This Information Letter is issued to notify operators regarding the introduction of the Van 
Horn composite Tail Rotor Blades as future spares replacement for Bell Helicopter 
models 206B3, 206L series, TH-67 and 206A/B with SI-112 incorporated. 
 
The current Bell Helicopter manufactured Tail Rotor Blades will be available until 
depletion of stock.  Thereafter, replacement Tail Rotor Blades will have to be procured 
through Aeronautical Accessories under FAA STC SR02249LA, Transport Canada 
STC SH10-22, EASA STC 10039278 or Brazilian STC 2012S09-07. 
 
Aeronautical Accessories,  Phone: 800-251-7094 
P.O. Box 3689        423-538-5151 
Bristol, Tennessee 37625   sales@aero-access.com 
 
The Van Horn Tail Rotor Blades are a direct replacement for Tail Rotor Blades P/N 206-
016-201-131 and P/N 206-016-201-135 (long blades).  At this time, Bell Helicopter 
continues to support Tail Rotor Blades P/N 206-016-201-133 and P/N 206-016-201-137 
(short blades) through our spares system. 
 
Instructions for Continued Airworthiness (ICA) and technical support regarding the Van 
Horn Blades will be provided directly by Van Horn Aviation. 
 
Van Horn Aviation, L.L.C.  Phone: 480-483-4202 
1510 W. Drake Drive    Fax: 480-446-0321 
Tempe, Arizona 85283   www.vanhornaviation.com 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Helicopter Product Support Engineering - Light Helicopters 
Tel: 450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / pselight@bh.com 
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